Norfolk County Council

Admissions to Nursery Schools and Classes 

· From September 2002, the LEA will conduct a review of the allocation of nursery places to all schools (including foundation and voluntary aided) to ensure provision meets local and area needs for early years education.

· For admissions into Community and Voluntary Controlled school in September 2003 the LEA, in consultation with the Early Years Development and Childcare Partnership, will assume responsibility for admission to nursery classes and schools.

· The number of available nursery class places in areas where there is a lack of take up will be readjusted where this is appropriate.

· Children may be admitted into nursery classes on a termly basis, against the set of criteria currently applied to first admissions to Community and Voluntary Controlled Schools.  (As attached)  This would not preclude children starting mid term if a place were to be available.

· For Community and Voluntary Controlled Schools admission into a nursery class will not constitute an admission into that school and confers no right to such a place.  This must be made clear in all of the information provided for parents regarding admissions into the nursery class.
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